
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Derrick, Barbara <Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov>

Date: 9/25/2015 3:25:59 PM
Subject: RE: Review Needed

K.  Got it.  Thanks.
 
From: Derrick, Barbara [mailto:Barbara.Derrick@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, September 25, 2015 3:18 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: Review Needed
 
After payments put "in SCEIS".  Per our conversation with Austin and Josh. 


On Sep 25, 2015, at 12:49 PM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Please review and confirm that it is accurate as it pertains to your agency. 
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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